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The Street Store is in full swing, running until
Saturday 18th. It has fantastic to see a number

of new faces put their hands up to volunteer
some of their time to help us throughout this

week. It is encouraging to know there are people
who are interested in keeping the P&C

functioning into the future.
We thank the families who have been able to
contribute items to sell and donations to the

raffle. All these contributions are  most
appreciated and will definitely help us in

funding opportunities and resources for all our
students.

We can still take donations of home baking for
the remainder of the week. Please ensure 

baked goods are packaged, sealed and labelled  
with what the product is (and preferably with

the ingredients listed). These can be taken
directly to the Street Store each day from

9.00am. 
FRIDAY IS ST PATRICK’S DAY

LET’S HAVE A BIT OF FUN WITH IT
@ THE STREET STORE

Change of Meeting DayChange of Meeting Day  
At our last meeting, it was brought to our 

attention that the newly formed Uralla Central
School P&C have set their meeting day as the

first Monday of each month. Unfortunately  this
is in direct conflict with our meeting day. We are

aware that there are a number of families who
have students in each school, and who would

like to be involved with both P&C’s. 
In an effort to encourage our members to be

involved with discussions and brainstorming at
our meetings, we would like to give our school

families the opportunity to find a more
suitable day to maximise their involvement

 in our school. 
Our last meeting saw our membership rise to 15,

including 5 new members. This was a fantastic
result for a lot of hard work in encouraging

parent involvement. We want to work with our
members to build a strong and supportive

school community, so we are prepared to look
at all options to facilitate this.

We would encourage everyone to complete the
questionnaire to be distributed soon (yes it’s

another questionnaire, sorry), and come along
to our next meeting to discuss our options.



We would really like to work with

you to find a better solution!

A.G.M:A.G.M:
APRIL 3rd

(5.30 @ School) 

Street Store NewsStreet Store News

Easter AssemblyEaster Assembly
The end of Term 1 is fast approaching, and we 
are looking forward to the Easter Hat Parade

assembly. We are very happy to be able to run
our Easter Egg Hunt and a guessing

competition on the day. The Easter Egg hunt
will be run a little differently this year, but it is

sure to be a blast for the kids!
We will ask for child numbers closer to the day.


